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Valentine's Parties    
 

It is hard to believe that Valentine's Day is coming up in just a few short 
weeks! Most classrooms will be having parties the week before. 
Teachers will send home notes soon regarding date of parties, as well as 
a list of items that can be brought in.    

Tax statements   

If you are needing a 2020 statement for tax purposes, please let us 
know. We can print hard copy or email a PDF to you. CFCCDC's tax ID 
number can be located on the top right of your statement.  
 
 

Thank you! 
 
A heartfelt thanks goes out to all of you who have brought in donations 
of gloves, paper towels, toilet paper, soap, hand sanitizer, as well as 
monetary donations toward our Hope Scholarship and general fund 
budget. It is such a privilege to partner with all of you and we are very 
grateful. You have kept us afloat during this difficult year!  
 
 

Ms. Lisa out 

 
Ms. Lisa will be on medical leave starting January 25th through the 
beginning of March. Ms. Bridget will be covering as Director during this 
time. You can continue to send emails to lisa@cfccdc.com and Bridget 
will respond. Thank you in advance for your prayers!  
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*CFCCDC will be closed on the following 
holidays for 2021*: 

 
Monday, February 15th for President's Day 
Friday, April 2nd for Good Friday (Friday 

before Easter) 
Monday, May 31st for Memorial Day 

Monday, July 5th for the July 4th holiday 
Monday, September 6th for Labor Day 

Thursday and Friday, November 25th and 26th 
for Thanksgiving 

Thursday and Friday, December 23rd and 24th 
for Christmas (Christmas day is Saturday, 

December 25th)  

 

 


